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09.02.24 Letters Home
No letters home this week.

This Week
Parents’ Evening: Our next parents’ evening will take place via Zoom video call between 

4-6pm on Wednesday 21st February in the same manner as previous recent parents’ 

evenings. Please book your appointment time via eSchools. Booking is open now and is 

open until 12pm on Monday 19th February.

QEII Connections: Everyone is welcome to the next QEII Connections for  

coffee/tea/biscuits and a time to talk and listen to other parents/carers, supported 

by Mandy on Wednesday 28th February from 11-12

Worthing Library Events: Please see the attached posters from WSCC Libraries 

Service about their upcoming SEND friendly writing and Manga workshops.

Southwater Day Nursery Donation: We would like to say a big thank you to 

Southwater Day Nursery & Pre-School, who held a Musical Friends fundraiser and 

raised £70 for us.

Computing Week Makaton Signs: Please see the attached sheet of Makaton signs 

from Computing Week that you can learn and share at home.

Bedwetting Online Talk: ERIC, the children’s bowel and bladder charity, are offering 

a free online talk about bedwetting on Thursday 22nd February. You can find out more 

here:  www.eric.org.uk/talking-about-bedwetting

Dance Time: Congratulations to our Dance Time students from Primary and Seniors, 

who gave amazing performances at Horsham Dance Festival on Wednesday night. The 

videos and photos will be on our website and Facebook page soon.

Prom: Current and former Globetrotters students had a lovely time at their 

Masquerade Ball Prom on Thursday night. You’ll be able to see more photos in 

Newsround after half-term.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Alex, Divers - Wearing his pants and toileting independently.

http://www.eric.org.uk/talking-about-bedwetting


Class News from Divers Class
This week in Divers, we have been reflecting on our Winter Wonderland topic and enjoying Computing 

Week! Divers had lots of fun this half term, as we explored winter through the frosty weather, warm 

clothes and icy experiments. We liked winter stories, sensory experiences and also made our own bird 

feeders after spotting some on a trip to Warnham Nature Reserve and wanting to help feed the 

hungry birds. Through Computing Week, Divers have stimulated the senses, discovered Hex Bugs and 

practised using iPads to make sounds and pictures.
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